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MEMORANDUM 
TO: Mayor Gabriel and Council Members 

THROUGH: Terry Eubank, City Manager 

FROM: Derek Ables, Airport Manager 

DATE: February 5, 2024 

SUBJECT: Ordinance No. 3390-2024 Appropriation of Funds for Professional Air 
Service Development Services at the Kenai Municipal Airport.   

This memo requests an amendment to Ordinance No. 3390-2024 appropriating funds for 
professional air service development services at the Kenai Municipal Airport. 

At the January 11, 2024 Airport Commission meeting, the following motion passed:  

Recommending City Council Enactment of Ordinance No. 3390-2024 - Increasing Estimated 
Revenues and Appropriations in the Airport Fund to Purchase Air Service Development 
Professional Services at the Kenai Municipal Airport for Costs in Excess of Budgeted Amounts. 

The following amendment is respectfully requested. 
 
Motion 

 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  

 

 

Add a new WHEREAS that reads: 
 
WHEREAS, at its regular meeting of January 11, 2024 the Airport Commission 
recommended enactment of this ordinance; and,  


